
TO: City Council 

FROM: Hanna Miles, Executive Assistant/Deputy City Clerk 

DATE: September 5, 2023 

SUBJECT: Barnes Lake Management District Steering Committee Reappointment of Dana Day, 
Jody Keys, Linnea Madison, Lalani Shelton, and Tom Sparks 

 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
Confirm the Mayor’s reappointment of Dana Day, Jody Keys, Linnea Madison, Lalani 
Shelton and Tom Sparks to the Barnes Lake Management District (BLMD) Steering 
Committee. 

 

 
2) Background: 

 
In 2005, Council appointed representatives to the Barnes Lake Management District 
Steering Committee for purposes of advising the Council on recommended lake 
management activities to insure a high-level of lake health while balancing the recreational, 
wildlife, water quality, and aesthetic needs of Barnes Lake.  
 
Upon Council confirmation, the two-year terms will expire September 30, 2025. 

 

 
3) Policy Support: 

 
Vision | Mission | Beliefs 

 Partnership | We work collaboratively with residents, businesses and community 
organizations. 

 Environment | We act to preserve and enhance the natural environment and the 
social fabric of our community. 

 

 
4) Alternatives: 
 

 Approve some of the reappointments. 

 Do not approve any of the reappointments. 
 

 
5) Fiscal Notes: 

 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this report. 

 
 

 
6) Attachments: 

 
A. Background information for Barnes Lake Management District Steering Committee 

volunteers. 


